National Zoo Trip Information

      To complement our study of animals and their classifications, the second-grade classes will be going to the National Zoo on Tuesday, June 7, 2011.  All parents are welcome to attend, and since we will again be traveling on a coach bus, we will be able to accommodate fifteen extra passengers.  Younger siblings are also welcome to attend as long as a parent is able to provide the transportation. 

     A map of the zoo may be printed at the following web site:

http://nationalzoo.si.edu/Visit/ZooMap/NationalZooMap07.pdf
The bus will drop us off in the bus zone near Panda Plaza, and we will wait at that location for any parents who wish to join us.   

     The children will be in uniform and will need to dress appropriately for the weather.  We will go, rain or shine, and we will be walking the entire day.  Therefore, comfortable shoes are a must – no sandals.  Depending on the weather, a lightweight jacket may be needed as well.    

    Each child will need to bring a totally disposable lunch and drink as well as a disposable snack.  The snack should be one that may be eaten while walking – i.e. a granola bar. Each child will also need to bring a lightweight backpack for holding his snack and lunch. We will not be visiting the gift shops, but the children will be allowed to purchase an afternoon snack. Five dollars will be more than enough money to purchase an ice cream or other treat.  Money can be placed in a zipped baggie and then in a secure pocket of the backpack.  Because vending machines at the zoo do not always give change, please send the money as change already. 
     Children will be divided into small groups and each group will be assigned to a supervising adult.  Each group will have a planned itinerary and will be on its own until reconvening at the 1:45 p.m. bus loading time.  Groups often choose to walk together, so friends are not necessarily separated even when assigned to different chaperones.







The Second-Grade Teachers 
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